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Richard Leland was quoted in a report by The Hill
titled, “Five Things to Know About Efforts to Repeal
Obama’s Water Rule,” discussing the legacy of what
many agree is one of the most notable policy
controversies affecting the real estate sector and the
odds of its survial. A leading authority on the many
disputes surrounding the rulemaking process
behind the federal Clean Water Rule, Leland
discussed how the latter has created serious
consequences for the real estate sector, after having
adopted what many say is a debatable interpretation
of what the U.S. Code defines as Waters of the United
States. Leland also treated the subject at length in a
recent New York Law Journal article.

Click here to view this news.
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